## BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress

Abbey Road Bourne



13th February 2020

Tel: 422163

Dear Parents/Carers,

## WORLD BOOK DAY - THURSDAY MARCH 5TH 2020

At last, World Book Day is finally upon us! We know this is always an exciting day where the children relish the opportunity to share their love of books and reading. This year, we have decided to shake things up a little and have introduced some new ideas to what is always a fantastic day.

As well as the traditional option of dressing as your favourite story or book character, we would like to provide an alternative, a *potato character* option. In this instance, your child(ren) can dress a potato as their favourite character from a book using scraps of fabric, paper, recycling, any bits and bobs! Take a look at these for inspiration - and don't forget you can always add key props or even create a background for your character to be wandering in.



Please remember that this is a dressing up day and not a non-uniform day. If children prefer not to dress up they should come to school in normal uniform. No donation is required.

We would also like to invite all parents and carers to come into the classrooms from 8:45 - 9:15 a.m. on World Book Day, to spend some additional time with their child(ren) sharing some of their favourite stories.

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Many thanks in advance for your support with these new developments, we can't wait to see what awesome creations will come through the school gates this year.

The English Team.